
Minutes of the Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

9th January 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
Present:  Lynne, Angie, Julia, Joe, Julie, Greg       
 
Apologies: Sandy, Ang 
 
Minutes from the last meeting:  Taken as a true and accurate record. 
 
Actions from the last meeting: 
 
Still no progress on the Playground/Children Playing road and 20mph signs. 
 
An Electrician has had a look at theTelephone box light but could not isolate the supply to do any 
work on it. PPC to chase this up. 
 
Helen Madden agrees that parking by the school is a problem and is going to try putting traffic cones 
along the road opposite the layby and will be keeping an eye on this. 
 
A Flyer for new residents has been drafted and with a couple of inclusions will be printed out on 
letterheaded paper for delivery. 
 
  
Maintenance:  
 
Greg has ordered the Fencing and will be installing it ASAP (bad weather has delayed the delivery of 
the fencing) Greg to invoice PC before the 1st February 2018. 
 
Peter Clarke has agreed to fix the Gap under the slide. 
  
The path leading up to the top field has been cleared. Steven Woods has advised not to go any 
further as the hedges are due to be cut back soon. 
 
Lynne strimmed the grass in the park. 
 
Fundraising: 
 
Responses/payments have been coming in after the letters were sent requesting payment of 
pledges.  
 
Darran is looking into holding a Cheese & Wine evening/fun quiz as a Community event, date TBC 
 
Any Other Business:   
 
Angie reported that 22nd March is the Community Led Plan meeting TBC 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:   13th February 2018                                 Meeting closed at:  8.20pm 


